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Zanzabar. In August a letter was received from the principal of the
Shingwauk Home, asking permission ta apply our subscription for the
support of an Indian girl towards their general maintenance fund, as
they have no girls under their charge at present, pending the re-build-
ing of the Wawonosh Home. His request was not acceded to. It was
resolved that our subscription should be discontinued until the.re-
establishment of the Home for girls. LEvIs.-The monthly meetings
havebeen held regularly during the summer. On the 27th May a
missionary meeting under the auspices of the W. A. was held in the-
church. Interesting- addresses on mission work were -delivered by the
Rev. Mr. Hepburn and Rev. J. M. Thompson. The offerings amount-
ed to Si.39. Mission bags given in, e8.61. In May a parcel was sent
to Uffington, Ont., for the Rev. Mr. Allman's sale (not Auxiliary work).
A letter of thanks fron hirr was.received by Mrs. Wurtele. On May
30th a barrel of clothing was sent ta the Rev. D. D. McDonald,
Thunder-Child's Reserve. The sum of $io was voted tothe Rev. D.
D. McDonald ta aid in the erection of his church. On September 6th
a-grateful letter of thanks for safe arrival of the barrel was received
from Mr. McDonald. MARBLETON.-This Branch of the W. A, was
formed March 1.4 h. 1895; Mrs. Weary, President. Owing to her
removal- we have none-at present. We are preparing a bale to be sent
t the Sarcee Reserve. Meetings have been held regularly during the
summer. When-the bale is sent our few menbers will takea-re.st.
-All our material has been given, our money is saved ta pay freight.
ST. MAT-THEw.-Since our annual meeting, two barrels have-beea
sent tô Mrs. Grisdale for the missionaries in the Diocese-of Rupert's
Land-one in June containing men's clothing almost new; the other
b.arrel contained the work done at the evenihg Dorcas meetings last
winter, consisting mostly of children's dresses. In answer ta an ap-
peal received *by the W. A., after the annual meeting, from Mrs.
Taylor, Cumberland House, Moose Lake, Saskatchewan, asking for
clothing for an Indian girl whom she had taken to-help her with her

'children, a.member of our Branch kindly sent out a complete outfit of
summier and winter clothing. Our morning Dorcas meetings will be
resumed this week, when w hope ta take.up our work with-renewed
vigour. A letter bas been receivëd. from Mrs, Scott, wife of Rev.
Malcolm Scott, Fort Vermilion,-Diocese of-Arthabaska. ST. MIcHAEL'S
-The members ofthis Branch having decided to hold their quarterly
reietingshrnmediately after instead of before the Diocesan quarterlies,
no ieeting bas: been held since the annual. It is hoped this plan may
bring the Diocesan and Parochial Branches into closer touch, and give
greaterinterest ta the Parochial meetings. The.Dorcas meetius are
held once a week. Work began Oct. 7 th. Before closing for .the
summer on June z4th a barrel was sent ta Rev. Owen Owens, Touch-

-,wood Hils. which arrived safely, and was gladly welcomed. The
Dorcas- Society held their annual meeting on Oct. 14 th, when it -was


